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The legislature has no place to regulate the medical decisions of women. Debra 
Rabinowitz
Belfast
LD 975 should be voted down and the legislature should put their efforts into 
addressing the many needs of the constituents of this state. From poverty to 
homelessness, drug addiction, and many more challenging issues, you could turn your
focus to improve the lives of the people within the state of Maine. 
Please vote no on LD 975. Women handling health issues should not become a crime.
Thank you.


